
Rowan on AMIE
Lambeth Palace has released a very polite response to the
formation of the Anglican Mission in England.

Here’s the rub:

The issue is one of episcopal collegiality.  There needs to
be some further discussion of this development between those
involved and the diocesan bishops of the Church of England.

https://briggs.id.au/jour/2011/07/rowan-on-amie/
http://www.archbishopofcanterbury.org/articles.php/2117/a-statement-from-lambeth-palace
http://briggs.id.au/jour/2011/06/anglican-mission-in-england/

